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Sempermed USA Retires SemperForce® Orange Exam Nitrile Gloves 
 

Sempermed USA has retired SemperForce® Orange Exam Nitrile gloves, effective immediately 

(product numbers ORNF102-105). Retiring this product was driven by a decision to optimize our 

portfolio, which in return allows us to better service our customers on other products. 

 

We recognize that this glove is used by many of our customers and will investigate adding other 

Hi-Vis options in the future. In the meantime, please offer your customers either the 

SemperForce® Blue Exam Nitrile (BLNF102-105) or SemperForce® Black Exam Nitrile 

(BKNF102-106). Both replacement options offer the same high level of protection and a similar 

glove thickness that the SemperForce® Orange customers have come to expect.  

 

At Sempermed USA, we care about your comfort and protection, always. It is the driving force 

behind what we do. We are people, protecting people. 
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